
Happy Administrative Professional’s Day! 

Calling All Administrative Assistants & Secretaries 

You are all cordially invited to join us  in the  

DCC Bookstore for a Continental Breakfast 

on  April 27th, 2011 from  9:30 to 10:30. 

We will be serving Coffees, Juices, Teas & Hot Cocoa 

with an assortment of goodies 

On behalf of the College Community, 

and with sincere appreciation for all your efforts this past year, Thank you! 


